
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A few things to note for sale day: 

1. All horses bought online or over the phone are required to have 

insurance. The Sale’s recommended insurer, Shadle Insurance, has 

an easy-to-follow form that is attached to this e-mail. You may use 

your own insurance; however, proof will need to be provided to the 

sale office prior to transporting a horse. 

2. Horses can be paid for via Credit Card or ACH Wire Transfer. Wiring 

instructions will be provided if you purchase a horse. Wires will be 

due Monday, March 13th at Noon MT. All Credit Card payments will 

be charged a 4% service fee. 

3. Horses must leave the grounds by 10:00 am MST on Sunday, March 

12th as noted in the sale terms. All buyers are responsible for finding 

transport and additional post-sale boarding arrangements for their 

horse.  

If you need assistance, please contact Katie Yost at 406-855-1393.  

4. For Bid.SuperiorLivestock.com tech support,  

please call: (800) 422-2117 

  

Please see additional forms for transport and insurance! 


